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CONSENT FORM

HEAD LICE INSPECTIONS

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Due to regulations, from the Department of Human Services, parental permission is required for our staff to check your child’s head for head lice.  Without this consent form we are unable to check a child’s hair.  Therefore, recognition of outbreaks cannot be reported to parents to treat or check their children’s hair.

Where a child has a reported case of head lice, that child should not return to school until appropriate treatment has been completed.

Could you please fill in the permission form below and return it to the office as soon as possible.  This is a permanent consent form.

Thank you

…………………………………………………………………………………………..

Head Lice Inspection Consent Form

Parent’s/Guardians Name ………………………………………………………………

Childs Name …………………………………………..
Grade …………………...

I hereby give my consent for staff at Windsor Primary School to check the above-named child’s head for head lice if required.

Parent/Guardian’s Signature …………………………………………………………..

